
Stephanie Cater 
Public Service Commission 
Fax #305 470-5606 

P.U. BOX 965 
VERO BEACH, FLORIDA 32961 
(561) 547-4303 Fax (561)778-5723 

January 2,2001 

This letter is to request that the phone service for a pay phone located at the Vero Theatre 
Building, 2036 14* Avenue, Vero Beach, Florida be cancelled. The phone has been inoperable 
since 1998 and we cancelled the line in 2000. This is a historic building and the antique phone is 
used for decoration purposes only. In the future if we can find someone to make the phone in 
working order, we will reapply. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Debbie Rhea 
Administrative Assistant 
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